
Midweek Catch Up 20th July 2021 

Chagford C of E Primary School 

Class Teachers for Next Year 

Dear all, 

I have received the ‘all clear’ to release this information to you just today and did not want 

to waste any time in letting you all know.  

 

Reception Class—Lisa Rowe and Ed Finch 

Year One/Two (mixed age group class) Emily Coleman 

Year Three—Felicity Paddon 

Year Four—Wez Frewin and Chloe Barton 

Year Five—Judith Simpson 

Year Six—Alison Armstrong 

Year Five and Six will be learning separately in the mornings then will be together in the 

afternoons. 

Alison, Felicity and Judith are new to our school. Alison joins us from Okehampton Primary 

where she has taught for some years. She is very knowledgeable, especially in the teaching 

of writing where we know she will bring real focus and drive lots of progress. Alison will 

also take on the role of Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL) and will be Mr Finch’s 

deputy providing leadership support across the school. 

Felicity and Judith will introduce themselves in the final newsletter of the term. 

When do we come back to school? 

For Pupils the new term will start on 

Wednesday 8th September. 

Teachers will be in school on Monday 6th 

and Tuesday 7th for training. 


